
Year 5/6: 95.9% Below! 

Year 3/4: 97.2% Good! 

Year 1/2: 97% Good! 

Reception: 91.4% Below!  

Nursery: 98.1% Wow! Well 
done!  

This week’s whole school 
attendance                      

95.9%  

Yearly school attendance to 
date: 93.6% 

Target 96.6% 

This is the expected standard 
for all schools. 

   Dear Parents/Carers, 

Dates for the diary 

Break up Friday 27th May (1 week) -Back to school on 

Monday 6th June  

Zoolab for Little Explorers, EYFS and KS1 (Nursery to 

attend the morning session 8.45-11.45am) —

Wednesday 8th June 22  

Sports Day 1-3pm—Monday 20th June (all families 

welcome) 

Y6 Transition week—Monday 4th July—Friday 8th 

July 2022 (more info to follow)  

Y6 leavers event TBC  

Summer Fayre—Thursday 14th July 1-3pm  

Y6 leavers assembly—Friday 15th July at 1.30pm  

Break up for Summer Wednesday 20th July 

Nursery/2 Year provision break up Tuesday 19th July  

 

 

Important update regarding term 
dates!  

Thursday 1st September and Fri-
day 2nd September will be PD 
days. We return to school next 
year on Monday 5th September. 

Working together to be the best we can be  

Head Teacher’s Awards - 

For Musical Flair!  

 Henry H -Miss Bussey 

 Felicity W -Mrs Davies 

 Ava W -Mr Fairbridge 

Emily P - Mrs Norris 

Breakfast club star is Felicity W  

Little Explorer is Ezra  

Friday 27th May 2022 

Welcome to this week’s news!  

Wow! What a fantastic day at school yesterday.  All of the children were fully en-
gaged by the superb performance by Tom Rolfe.  This was followed by us celebrat-
ing in style in the dinner hall listening to music from the 50s while eating our jubilee 
lunches.  Thank you to everyone who came -the children all had a wonderful 
time.  The children did brilliantly to sing in front of everyone after such a long time 
of not having an audience.  Thank you to MFC Foundation for supporting us with 
their speed cage and for the £500 we received for the ‘Chalk your street’ competi-
tion during the first lockdown - the money  was well spent.  We hope you all enjoyed 
the celebration; it was brilliant to see so many families back in school after such a 
long time. Thank you again. 



PTFA coffee morning 

Please come along and join us on Tuesday 

14th June at 9am for our first PTFA coffee 

morning. All parents/community are wel-

come. We will be holding it in the school din-

ing hall so we have plenty of space. The chair 

of our new PTFA is Chris Rowe. Amanda Sand-

erson and Shiona Rogerson are treasurers and 

Mrs Stephenson is the secretary.  We would 

love to hear from anyone else 

who is interested in joining or 

any parents that just want to 

join us for a coffee morning. All money raised 

at the coffee morning will go into our fund-

raising account. Thank you  

Have a lovely weekend everyone! Be Safe, Be Ready, Be Respectful!  

We have a Safeguarding Team which consists of:  

Designated Safeguarding Lead Mrs Sarah 

Thornton (Head Teacher)  

Deputy Designated Safeguarding Leads Miss 

Schumm ( Room Leader) and Mrs Norris (Assistant 

Headteacher)  

Designated Governor for Safeguarding : Mr J 

Whitehead (Chair of Governors)  

Should you have any concerns regarding the safe-

guarding of children at Lingdale Primary School, 

please contact a member of the safeguarding 

team.  

The Year 3 & 4 class had a fantastic day at Danby Moors Centre on Tuesday.  They 

learned about map reading skills using a host of map types, revised 4 figure grid refer-

ences and learned how to use a compass effectively to navigate.  The children were 

amazing and really focused on their learning.  Well done everyone.  

 

We need your old wellies! 

Do you have any wellies at home that your child has outgrown? We would love to take them 

from you to use in school. If anyone has any to donate, please send them in with your child. We 

would be very grateful. Thank you  


